
Trailer Parking Areas at PPIR 

Trailers can be parked in the 
inside track area on Tuesday 
and Wednesday only.   
 
After the Open Track Event on 
Wednesday all Trailers will need 
to be moved to the West 
Parking Lot area.   
 
Trailers can stay in the West 
Parking Lot area until Friday 
morning. 
 
All RMMR related trailers will 
need to be moved to the Trailer 
Parking Areas in Cripple Creek, 
CO after Friday morning. 
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Trailer Parking at Cripple Creek 

There are two main areas in Cripple Creek where 
trailers can be parked.   
 
The area to the South of the City of Cripple Creek 
is private property and has been provided by the 
Freeman family to RMMR participants as an area 
where trailers can be parked.  The road to this 
location is a dirt road. 
 
The second location is a dirt parking lot just North 
of the Train Depot.  This property is owned by 
Bronco Billy’s Casino.  They have provided the 
Northern part of that parking lot as additional 
trailer parking. 
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Please 
keep this 
road clear. 

Do not park 
trailers South 
of this tree. 

Close up Map of the Southern Trailer Parking Area 

To get to this Trailer Parking location turn South 
on 4th Street.  Follow 4th Street south out of town.  
Before 4th Street takes a turn to the right you will 
see the dirt road to the left that is the entrance to 
the property. 
 
The Map shows containers on the south end of 
the upper parking area.  Those containers are no 
longer there.  That area is available for parking. 
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Close up Map of the Northern Trailer Parking Area 

From N Fifth Ave. turn East onto Carr St.  
This is the same street that you would 
turn on to go to the Train Depot.  Once 
on Carr St. take the immediate left turn 
into the north parking lot and continue 
North to find parking in the upper North 
area of that parking lot. 
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